## WELCOME to 6 th Grade!

Dear 6th Grade Families,

The following items will prepare your child for the sixth-grade school year.

- Two boxes of #2 pencils
- Pencil erasers
- 1 packet of loose-leaf paper (please keep it sealed)
- 4 sets of expo dry-erase markers (approximately 16 total)
- 1 green sturdy pocket folder (Math)
- 1 black sturdy pocket folder (ELA)
- 1 blue sturdy pocket folder (Science)
- 1 red sturdy pocket folder (Social Studies)
- 1 composition notebook (ELA)
- Headphones/earbuds (optional)

We look forward to seeing you all in September. Take time to relax and have a fun summer. Remember to read a book or two over the summer and review your math facts to prepare for next year. See you soon!

Sincerely,

Mr. Fisher-6th Math/Science

Ms. Croscut -6th ELA/Social Studies